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From: Ernest Potter <erniepotter@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 2:29 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: bills being voted on March 26th

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I strongly oppose any bills that restrict our right to keep and bear arms. 
Our 2nd amendment is not that hard to understand. 
 
Ernest Potter 
281 Harris Ave. 
Woonsocket, RI  02895 
 


